
WE ARE RECRUTING HOSTS 

Dear Colleagues;
The suppers for learning have proven to be a major success once again this year, 
providing members with both an educational and social event! 

The IDA metro branch, wish to take this opportunity, to thank all the hosts and participants, 
for their support this year .The feed-back was very positive with great enthusiasm to 
continue the suppers into next seasons meetings!. 

We are now recruiting volunteers to host suppers for learning from Nov 2015 through to 
March 2016. Hosting a supper for learning provides an excellent opportunity to present 
your ideas, expertise and clinical philosophies. It also offers a chance to meet new col-
leagues and catch up with old friends. It is particularly valuable to specialists in referral 
practice offering an opportunity to liaise with referring dentists. 

What is a supper for learning? 
The suppers for learning are organised at 6pm before the monthly metro branch lecture 
meeting. They consist of a host who presents a short topic to a group of 6-10 colleagues 
over a meal. All IDA metro members are welcome to attend once pre-booked. The host 
can invite along guests, referring dentists etc. 

How do I get involved? 
If you are interested in hosting a supper for learning please email us at supperforlearn-
ing@hotmail.com with your name, area of interest / speciality and a proposed topic. This 
will be presented to the committee and hopefully we will contact you with further details. 
Every month we advertise the pending supper for learning via email and those interested 
in attending a specific topic book in as required. 


